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At Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station, fuel removal from Unit 4 SFP had been 
completed on December 2014. Now, we have been removing large rubble within Unit 3 from 
SFP. Preparatory works to remove fuel from Unit 1-3 SFP and fuel debris removal are 
ongoing. 
 
In such situation, the number of workers per day is approx. 8,000 and it will be expected to 
increase. For this reason, improvement of the labor environment is significant impact on the 
future of decommissioning work. 
 
In this presentation, it will specifically be described on the following 4 points and the progress 
status at Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station. 
① Plan to reduce radiation dose 
② Expansion of area where full-face masks need not to be worn 
③ Installation of Dose Rate Monitors within Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station 
④ Large rest house 
 
Through these efforts, we are committed to make steady progress in the decommissioning 
work safely. 


